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whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live.                                                    
                                                                                                             
June 15th, 2022 
• PAC AGM – Thursday, June 16th at 6:30pm 
• PAC Freezie Fundraiser - Friday, June 17th at 2:45 
  
Upcoming Important Dates… 
  
June 
16th      PAC Annual General Meeting – 6:30pm 
19th      Father’s Day 
21st      National Indigenous People’s Day 
24th      Grade 7 Grad Day/Ceremony 
27th      Report Cards go Home 
28th      Farewell/Year-End Assembly 
29th      Last day for students 
30th      Administrative Day School open, students do not attend 
  
Dear Hamilton Families, 
  
We were all so relieved that we were able to hold our Sports Day last Friday. A BIG THANK YOU 
to our staff Sports Day Committee of Ms. Yuen, Mr. Pawer, Ms. Bajramovic, Ms. Sahota, Ms. 
Pattyson, Ms. Burroughs-Chan and Mr. Janz for organizing the day. It was great to see so many 
students participate in the bike parade and students wearing their team colours. With the fun 
stations and tug-o-wars in the afternoon, it all made for a great day. 
  
We would also like to thank our amazing PAC volunteers for organizing the lunch for the 
students. This PAC Executive Team: Angie Liu: PAC Chair; Lorita Tang-Withers & Mary Ann 
Balais: Co-Vice-Chair; Nicole Voglmaier: Secretary; Juliana Kung: Treasurer, have been a 
wonderful group of people to work with. Unfortunately, our PAC chair, vice chair and secretary 
will be leaving at the end of next school year as their kids will be graduating. We will be looking 
for new leaders. Did you know that since September of 2018 this PAC has raised 
approximately $75,000.00 for our school? That’s even more amazing considering that during 
the pandemic they were very limited in the kinds of fundraising they were able to do. 
  
Tomorrow evening, June 16th at 6:30, our PAC will be hosting their Annual General Meeting to 
in part, elect a new executive for next year. We invite and encourage all Hamilton parents and 



guardians to attend. It’s Free! Come and observe the proceedings and maybe down the road 
you too can volunteer to help make Hamilton a better and more supported school.  
  
Here is the link: 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5Uoc-ugpzMuE9Nf8yXOuYuuA6SM_Y5JZVKs 

 
Welcome! You are invited to join a meeting: Hamilton 
Elementary PAC meeting. After registering, you will receive a 
confirmation email about joining the meeting. 
Welcome! You are invited to join a meeting: Hamilton Elementary PAC meeting. After 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email about joining the meeting. 
ca01web.zoom.us 

  
On Friday, June 17th at 2:45 by the school entrance, our PAC will be running its last fundraiser 
of the year selling Jumbo Freezies- $2, Ring pops- $1 and Chips/Juice Boxes- $1. Please come 
and support us. 
  
  
Mr. McCallum and Mrs. Livingston 
  
  
 


